
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 1:17:46 PM

 

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 12:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Louise Stephensen

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hi  I just heard that a non seasonal resident is someone who is at the residence for 8 months and at least 4 days a
week. With remote working now this will become more the norm. Many people now live/stay at the cottage than
ever before. How many people will still be seasonable. Many still might be unaware of this change in rates. Why not
send out a survey to each customer asking if their status has changed or will be changed. I still do not understand if
you have 40 cottages on one small lake and 30 have changed to non seasonal, how the other 10 cottagers are going
to pay more than 100% increase for using less elrctricity for the same area.

-- Attachment --




